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INFORMATION RELEASE

Rough Landing at Nut Tree Airport Under Investigation April 23, 2010
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

On today’s date at approximately 11:40 AM, a Cessna 310 aircraft attempted to land at
the Nut Tree Airport, in Vacaville, at which time the front landing gear collapsed. The
plane was piloted by John Poundstone, a 71-year old resident of Vacaville. The aircraft
suffered moderate to extensive damage as a result of the landing. No other aircraft were
involved in the incident. There were no injuries or deaths reported.

County officials have contacted the Federal Aviation Administration and the National
Transportation Safety Board to report the event. This incident is under investigation. All
further media inquiries should be directed to the appropriate investigative agencies.
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